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Vision Care USA holds 5th NY/NJ Local Eye Camp

On Saturday, November 20th, Vision Care USA held our 5th NY/NJ Local Eye Camp at
the St. Mary's Eye & Surgery Center in Palisades Park, NJ.

Even with the unique challenges we faced this year, we were able to provide free pre-
scheduled eye examinations to uninsured/low-income community members and
select 3 patients to receive sight-restoring cataract surgeries.

First, we want to thank and acknowledge our generous sponsors: Bank of Hope,
Joh Foundation, Overseas Korean Foundation, St. Mary's Eye & Surgery Center, UBASE,
KAMPANY, AKAM, The Park Medical Group, David C. Chung, Jiyong Lee, and the ASCRS
Foundation. 

Also, special thanks to our 4 non-profit partners, AWCA, KCC of Tenafly, KCS, and
BVMI for announcing our community event and helping to refer patients to us.

And finally, thank you to our dedicated doctors & volunteers, including volunteers
from KAMSA and Bank of Hope, for ensuring a successful community event.

Please check out additional photos via the FB link below: 
https://www.facebook.com/539453159576413/posts/1867013033487079/?d=n

http://visioncareusa.org
https://www.facebook.com/539453159576413/posts/1867013033487079/?d=n


Thank you!

Sincerely,

Vision Care USA

SAVE THE DATE
NOVEMBER 30, 2021

Give the Gift of Sight

Join us as we come together in the spirit of generosity this Holiday Season! 

Vision Care USA, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization.
Federal Tax ID Number: 81-1916116

New! Follow Our Instagram Page: @visioncare.usa
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